
From: Bryan Ransom <Bryan@moondog-animation.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/1/2014 12:44:32 PM
Subject: Animation and Motion pictures in SC

Hey Katherine,

We spoke a few months ago on the hill. I passed you our business plan and other documentation.

I wanted to check back in and add some fuel to the fire for animation and motion picture companies in 
the state. I recently met with Louis Friedman (http://www.imdb.com/name/nm0007067/) at his home 
in Aiken, SC to discuss the state of the motion picture industry in SC. There is a $2 Billion (yes
BILLION) industry that could be brought here to SC with a little cultivation on the legislative side.

Would you please consider setting up a date for Myself and Louis Friedman to meet with the
Governor to discuss this topic. We need your help to bring more jobs and cash to this great state.

Thank you and I look forward to speaking with you further,

Bryan Ransom
Founder - CEO

<  MOONDOG
ANIMATION STUDIO

www.moondog-animation.com - Office: 843-240-6301 - 416 Bidborough ct, Aiken, SC 29803 USA
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